Computer and Coding Club
My student has permission to attend the Computer and Coding Club at
Dingman-Delaware Middle School.
The club will have the opportunity to perform coding tasks.
They may also play games during this time. Games will be brought in by
the club members. They will be responsible for the games’ ESRB

ratings. Some games may have access to the internet.

Current scheduled dates are:
October 26; November 2, 9, 16, 30; December 7, & 14.

Pick up is before 5:00 or they will take the Late Bus at 5:00.

Stephen Kim
kims@dvsd.org

| understand that my student may play games with varying ESRB
ratings.

| understand that my student will have access to the internet.
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Parent/Guardian:




